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This Week
Bluebird Club: Please see the attached poster for the upcoming Bluebird Club event at 

The Hawth in Crawley on 21st April.

COVID Immunisations: While there are no further scheduled COVID vaccination 

sessions here at QEII, children aged 12-15 can still get their COVID-19 vaccination. 

Please see the attached flyer for details.

Seniors Open Afternoon: This is coming up next Wednesday, 30th March. We are 

looking forward to welcoming parents and carers in to school. Please do join us between 

1.45 & 2.30pm on the day if you are able.

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee: We are planning a special event in school on Thursday 26th 

May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As part of our preparations for this, 

we would love to hear from anyone who was here when the school was opened by Her 

Majesty, back on March 10th 1978. If you, or anyone you know, were here and would be 

happy to share your memories of the day, please contact Stephen via the school office.

(Image courtesy of West Sussex County Times.)

Letters Home
Astronauts: Lodge Hill trip kit list & itinerary. (Sent home in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Ferris
Ferris is a Collaborative elephant. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Eddie, Balloonists: Mounting his horse straight away at riding.



Red Nose Day

We had lots of fun last Friday for Red Nose Day, raising money for the Comic Relief 

charity. Here are some photos from the day, you can see more in this week’s Newsround 

video on our website and Facebook page.
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